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The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT) is developing the design for a pedestrian safety lighting 

improvements project along SR 907/Alton Road from 6 Street to 20 Street, in Miami-Dade County.   

 
PROJECT DETAILS 

• Upgrading existing light poles with a new Light 
Emitting Diode (LED) fixture at select signalized 
intersections with pedestrian crossings to 
increase brightness and meet the new FDOT 
lighting requirement 

• Removing and/or replacing existing light poles 
at select locations 

• Adding new light poles with LED fixtures at 
signalized intersections along select corridors 
 

PROJECT DATES  
Work is expected to begin in February 2020 and last 

about five months. Please note that the construction 

schedule is subject to change. 

 

 

ESTIMATED PROJECT COST  
$565,000 
 
MUNICIPALITIES IN PROJECT AREA 
City of Miami Beach 
 
POSSIBLE EFFECTS DURING CONSTRUCTION  
Work will be completed in phases to reduce the effects 
of construction on the community.  
 
MAINTENANCE OF TRAFFIC 
Temporary lane closures and sidewalk closures, and 
pedestrian detours during non-peak hours will have 
minimal effects on traffic.  
  

 

 

1000 NW 111 Avenue, Miami, FL 33172 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  
Please let us know how you prefer to receive information about future projects (mail, 

email, or other).  Your comments are important to us. Please visit our website: 

www.fdotmiamidade.com.  Thank you for your participation. 

 

FOR MORE INFORMATION  

If you have any questions or comments, please contact FDOT Community Outreach Specialist  

Richard Denis by telephone at (305) 573-0089 or by email at Richard@iscprgroup.com. 
 


